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Headteacher: Mrs G Smith


Dear applicant.
I write on behalf of our Governing Board. 
I would like to thank you for your interest in the position of non-teaching Deputy Head Teacher at Brunshaw Primary School. The successful applicant will join our leadership team working alongside the Headteacher. 
Our school was rated as good at our last inspection.  This is an exciting time to join our school on its next stage of growth and development where we will continue to always strive to provide the best education for the children we teach, allowing them to achieve; personally, socially and academically. 
The school is currently in the process of establishing a specialist SEN unit, this is an exciting opportunity to help to continue growing the school.  The school also recently became a trauma informed school, having achieved the BQM gold standard. 
The post is ideal for a candidate who wants to be a key member in further developing our school. This is an exceptional opportunity and career move for the right person to join and assist in the development of our school.
The Governing Board are looking for someone who is committed to securing high standards of teaching and learning, a positive influence and are passionate about making a difference to all the children at Brunshaw.
You will be well supported by an active and committed Governing Board who are working closely with our SLT to enable the progress we have made to continue.
There will be opportunities to visit our school prior to application and arrangements can be made through the school office.

Yours Sincerely,  
Adrian Herbert COG on behalf of the Governing Board
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